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Erwin Halder KG is a manufacturer of standards, workholding systems, aviation products and hand 
tools. We deliver our products worldwide in almost all industries.

Some of our products are intended for consumers / private end customers and are therefore covered by 
the General Product Safety Regulation (GPSR) (EU) 2023/988. Product safety has always been a self-
image for us, which is why we can confirm compliance with the regulation and thus the safety of our 
products for the consumer / private end customer. 

The products are distributed by us under the following brands:

 „HALDER“
 „SIMPLEX“
 „BASEPLEX“
 „SUPERCRAFT“
 „BLACKCRAFT“
 „SECURAL“
 „FERROPLEX“
 “PUSH&GO”

Any safety instructions can be found on the homepage for the respective products or in the enclosed 
operating instructions. In addition, you can access our relevant documents:

https://www.halder.com/eng/PM/Hand-Tools/Mounting-Safety-Instructions

For specific product assignments and further details, our BMEcat is available, which you can request at 
the mentioned contact below. Here you will find relevant data regarding products, descriptions, 
illustrations as well as assembly and safety instructions for each article. 

If you have any questions, concerns, complaints or information regarding the safety of our products, you 
are welcome to contact us using the following contact details:

Contact person: Julian Bölkow

Email address: productsafety@halder.com

Phone number: +49 7392 7009 – 272

Please understand that we are not able to complete and provide customer-specific documents.
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